
Reclaim a Generation

It’s time to reclaim a generation!

Our young people are in distress! Schools and universities
often feel like battlegrounds for the hearts and souls of
kids.  Many  are  concerned–especially  parents  and
grandparents–for  the  future  of  the  next  generation.

What can you do? Pray!

Reclaim a Generation is a nation-wide 21-day prayer initiative
and  prayer  guide,  that  individuals  and  churches  are
participating in during August and early September each year
(right when kids are going back to school following summer
break). Since schools start at different times in different
states, the initiative does not use specific dates, but allows
the user to pray when kids are going back to school in their
area.

The Reclaim a Generation Volume 2 (for the 2023-2024 school
year) guide is loaded with relevant information about the
issues  schools  and  kids  face  today.  It  includes  targeted
prayer points and Scriptures to pray through each day. It will
be available for pre-order in mid-April and copies will ship
starting in late May.

https://www.prayerleader.com/reclaim-a-generation/
https://prayershop.org/reclaim-a-generation-volume-2/
https://prayershop.org/reclaim-a-generation-volume-2/


Pray for a school that’s on your heart–maybe the school you
attended, your child’s or grandchild’s school, or one in your
neighborhood. Better yet . . . get your entire church or
prayer group to pray through this guide with you!

Reclaim a Generation also includes tips for churches on how to
bless schools and kids with prayer in unique ways while they
are praying through this guide as a congregation.

For Information or to Order
The Reclaim a Generation prayer guide will be available for
pre-ordering in mid-April and copies will ship out starting in
late May. We encourage you to order early as we anticipate a
significant response and we may run out of guides. Reclaim a
Generation will be available in both print and e-book formats.

To see a sample day, “Protecting Our Schools from Violence,”
click here.
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